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Positive institutional accreditation of Aalborg University 

 
On 21 June 2018, the Accreditation Council granted Aalborg University a positive 
institutional accreditation, cf. section 8 of the Accreditation Act1. 
 
A positive institutional accreditation means that the institution can make adjust-
ments to existing study programmes and local provisions of study programmes, cf. 
section 9(1) of the Accreditation Act. The institution can also establish new study 
programmes and new local provision of study programmes when they have been 
pre-qualified and approved, cf. sections 18 and 21 of the Accreditation Act. 
 
The accreditation is valid until and including 21 June 2024, cf. section 9 of the 
Accreditation Act.  
 
If you have any queries, you are welcome to contact Executive Director Anette 
Dørge at email: akkr@akkr.dk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

   
Per B. Christensen  Anette Dørge  
Chairman  Executive Director 
The Accreditation Council  The Danish Accreditation Institution 
 

 

                                                      
1 Act no. 173 of 2 March 2018 on accreditation af higher education institutions (the Accreditation Act) 
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